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Comments: I support the idea, and also concur with a previous comment on the power source for the coaster; it

should be electric. Also, Chair 1 should keep running in the summer to provide access to the coaster for hikers

and mountain residents.

 

What I understand is:

 

The coaster will be built in the existing Special Use Permit Area, not wilderness, so very low to no environmental

impact.

 

The coaster will be low profile and match the existing infrastructure there, so it shouldn't "stick out like a sore

thumb".

 

The coaster will have rubber wheels, so if powered by electric, will be very quiet. The screaming of skiers is far

louder.

 

The coaster will run year around, providing recreation to summer hikers as well as skiers.


